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Craig Brown, a current Recreation 

Center of Sun City board member, is 

running for re-election and this is the 

time for the members to send a 

message: Give us back our 

Membership meetings! 

Craig Brown has been a leader in 

closing legal committee meetings.  He 

was responsible for changing the 

membership meeting quorum from 

100 to 1,250, even though state statute 

forbids a board from raising 

membership meeting quorums.  He 

was told his ideas were illegal and his 

response was to stop legal committee 

meetings.  His response to the 

members circulating a petition drive 

was to shorten the time limit from six 

months to three and to not allow 

petition circulation on RCSC 

property. 

This group of board members 

created “commissions” that closed the 

bids to the members. He was behind 

the trust debacle, where they tried to 

get people to double their assessments 

by signing away their grandfathered 

per-person facilities agreement. 

It’s time for a “brown out.” 

Send the message by voting for 

Cordell Angier, Dan Hill, Larry Klein 

and Carole Martinez. 

We are The Sun City Formula 

Registry, “the action of the 

Members.” See 

http://www.annereport.com. 

Also, remember that foreclosure is 

helping the RCSC because the banks 

are required to pay the $3,000 PIF.  

The RCSC has a motivation to spend 

(closed bids) and foreclose.  They do 

not have a motivation to control 

spending and assessing at all.  Send a 

message that you want your power 

back.  Send the message loud and 

clear: “Brown out.” And vote only by 

absentee ballot or in person on 

election day. 

 

Anne Randall Stewart 
Sun City 
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